
Brown, Don

From: Barb Noon (barbaranoon@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message
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To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] Protect Illinois’ air: R2018-20, Amendments to 35 III. AUm. Code 225.233
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Dear IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

We don’t need increased air pollution. We get enough pollution from the processing plants and from pig farms.
Regulations were put into place for a reason. Do you want us to have air like Beijing did, where they were in danger,
even inside their houses? We need regulations!

For these reasons, the Illinois Pollution Control Board should reject the regulatory changes that the Illinois
Environmental Protection Agency and Dynegy are proposing.

Sincerely,

Barb Noon
23 Eastmoreland Ln
Decatur, IL 62521
barbaranoon@aol.com
(217) 619-6840

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information.
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